
 

 

 

17th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

RE: After School Club Updates 

 

Thank you for all of your continued patience regarding some recent changes.  We opened our 

after-school clubs and breakfast clubs again internally and it has been lovely to see the 

children on site more.  We are in the process of hiring a new provider and we will let you 

know their start date as soon as we can.  

There have been lots of questions regarding after school club and we are working hard to 

meet all of your requirements and needs.  We understand that as working parents, you need 

a system which works for you and is clearly communicated.  

At the moment, we are running our after-school clubs internally. There is a maximum cap of  

20 spaces for breakfast club and after school club.   

At Gwenneth Rickus we currently have no vacancies. At Hawkshead Road, we have 11 

vacancies in Breakfast club and afterschool club has 5 club spaces.  

There has been a lot of requests for nursery and reception children to join, and as a result of 

this we are currently advertising for more adults to support this.  Should we become 

successful, we shall write to you again to confirm and you can apply if there is space.  

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Harvey  

Head of School 

 

 


